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PLEASE RESPOND TO: WATERLOO OFFICE

December 2, 2010
File No: 0032581
VIA EMAIL

Ms. Louisette Lanteigne
700 Star Flower Avenue
Waterloo, Ontario

N2V 212
Dear Ms. Lanteigne:

Re: Westside Subdivisions

As Solicitor for the City of Waterloo, | have been instructed to respond to your November 22™
emails to Council Members, City & Regional Staff and others.

Notwithstanding your objections, the Westside residential subdivisions were approved by the
Regional Municipality of Waterloo.

Despite your Appeal, the Ontario Municipal Board determined that residential development is
appropriate on these lands and approved the subdivisions with no substantial change to the
Region’s approvals. The Ontario Municipal Board granted you no further role or rights with
respect to these subdivisions.

I'have been instructed to inform you that unfounded statements and factual distortions will not
curtail the orderly and proper development of the Westside Residential subdivisions. The
subdivisions will proceed. The approved conditions are being carried out under the competent
supervision of qualified experts, who understand the multi-faceted nature of these
developments.



We respectfully suggest that you seek legal advice before you harass City Staff and intentionally
libel people who value their professional reputations. If you continue to make unfounded
statements and factual distortions, the City and/or the affected people may seek legal recourse
against yourself or others who suggest that they do not carry out their duties in a responsible
and efficient manner.

The foregoing is the City’s final written response to your emails, and it has no intention to
further debate these issues with you, by email or otherwise.

Please govern yourself accordingly.
Yours truly,

WHITE, DUNCAN, LINTON wu»

W.H. White, Q.C.
WHW/bd
cc: C. Rapp
cc: S. Amos
cc: R. Ormson
cc: S. Greatrix



